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FROM THE JUNIOR SCHOOL DIRECTOR OF OPERATIONS AND
WELFARE
We are all lifelong learners.

This term the Junior School staff has been engaged in Professional Learning about making
adjustments for students with Autism Spectrum Disorder and those exhibiting challenging
behaviours. This learning will continue into next term with staff participating in online modules
through the Association of Independent Schools. It is vital that all members of staff have a
working knowledge and understanding about adjusting the learning and the environment to cater
to the needs of all students at College.

At Thomas Hassall we are an inclusive learning environment; all students are children of God and
we value difference, tolerance and acceptance.

We hope to see you at the Easter Hat Parade on Thursday 6 April.

Mrs Kylie Singles
Director of Operations & Wellbeing – Junior School
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